
August 13, 2024

LLORO LLC dba Bucks Pub

2067 Wayzata BLVD W suite #2

Long Lake, MN 55356

To Whom it May Concern:

This is a formal request to the City of Long Lake to consider the approval of a Premise Permit to

allow the Orono Hockey Boosters, Inc to operate charitable gambling activities at the physical

location of Bucks Pub. Please do not hesitate to contact me at your earliest convenience with any

questions or concerns. We look forward to opening the restaurant and supporting the Orono

Hockey Boosters along with the rest of the Long Lake community. Thank you for your

consideration.

Sincerely,

Katherine Stephens

Managing Member

Bucks Pub

Mobile User


